
OFFICE OF STATE TRANSPORT COMMISSIONER, PUNJAB
SCO No.177-178, Sector 17-C, Chandigarh

To

All Concerned Public Sector Units

No. STC-Punjab/ l.\ '30

Dated: 31~tr.;to:l-3

Subject:- Proposal regarding printing of driving licenses and certificate of
registration smart cards.

On the subject citied above,it is stated that this office had floated

tender for outsourcing of issuance of DLIRC and other miscellaneous services in

Punjab on 05.09.2019. That the government after due scrutiny and approval of the

competent authority had allotted the work to Smartchip Private Limited India PSI,

Plot NO.1 A Sector-73, Noida, UP for a period of 5 years.

The above mentioned service provider had failed to meet its legal and

contractual obligations as mandated in the service level agreement. Consequently a

show cause notice for termination of this contract has been issued on 31-03-2023.

You are, hereby given this offer letter to submit your written consent

and proposal to execute the aforesaid work, as per the rates, terms and conditions

which were executed with Ll, for the remaining period ( i.e. upto 29-09-2025) to

this office, within 5 working days, from the issuance of this letter. Copy of SLA is

attached. You are also informed that as on date the pendency is approximately

4,50,000 which are likely to be raised during the coming days. You would thus be

required to clear this pendency also.

~.

State Transport Commissioner,
Government of Punjab.
Stc.transpsortpunjab@punjuab.gov.in
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